

## Oifig an Taoisigh Office of the Taoiseach

November 2016

Mr. Peter Finnegan Area Manager Dublin City Council South Central Area Office Floor 1, Marrowbone Lane Dublin 8 **Dublin City Council** 

3 NOV 2016

South Central Area Office

Dear Mr. Finnegan,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 26 October 2016 to the Toaiseach, Mr. Enda Kenny T.D.

I have brought your correspondence to the attention of Mr. Mulvey.

Yours sincerely,

Maura Duffy
Assistant Private Secretary

to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000

E-mail:

privateoffice@taoiseach.gov.ie